
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Date:   August 1, 2025 
 
To:  Great Lakes Water Authority Audit Committee 
 
From:  Jeanette Driver MSA, Procurement Manager - B.I.D. 
 
Re:   Business Inclusion and Diversity (B.I.D.) Program Update June 2025 
 

Background & Analysis: GLWA is committed to providing business opportunities for small, 
minority-owned, and disadvantaged businesses within GLWA service area. The attached 
report summarized B.I.D. activity for July 1, 2024 – June 30, 2025. 
 
Proposed Action:  Receive and file this report.  


